NEWS FROM CRESCENT POND

On July 7th, The Davis Public Library in
Stoddard unveiled Sandy’s mural
of a mother bear reading
“Goldilocks and the Three Bears™ to her cubs.

Richard will be teaching at his studio
Thursday nights from 6:30—9pm
and Saturday mornings from 10am to 12:30pm.
Please call 603-446-7476 or email
studios(@crescentpond.com for more information.




